I B i .
Subscribe

HEER
COVID-19 Vaccine Bulletin

Prince George's County Maryland sent this bulletin at 09/17/2021 04:02 PM EDT

COVID-19
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Friday, September 17, 2021

Prince George's County COVID-19 Vaccination
Update

Dear Prince Georgians:

* As a reminder, the County’s indoor public mask mandate remains in effect after the
County Council recently passed a resolution extending the mandate. All residents
and visitors ages 5 and up are required to wear a mask in all indoor public
establishments, regardless of your vaccination status.

« The County Health Department is closely monitoring updates and recommendations
regarding COVID-19 booster shots. At this time, the booster shot is not approved for
the general public. We will provide an update on booster shot recommendations once
we receive official guidance from federal and state governments. At this time, third
doses of the Pfizer and Moderna vaccines are available only for Prince Georgians
who have a weakened immune system.

 PGCPS is hosting another round of COVID-19 vaccination clinics for students ages
12 and up. We encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity to get protected
from COVID-19. Learn more here.

Yours in service,
Angela Alsobrooks
Prince George’s County Executive
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« The County Health Department has provided over 170,400 vaccinations, including
1,000 during the last two weeks. We provided over 1,400 vaccinations during the first
half of September.

» Our mobile units provided over 500 vaccinations in the community during the first half
of September.



» During the last two weeks, 436 first or single doses, 530 second doses, and 34 third
doses were provided by our County Health Department.

* When including all vaccination clinics in Prince George’s County, we saw a slight
increase in first or single doses over the last two weeks (September 1 — September
16) with 12,200 residents, compared to approximately 9,985 residents in the prior two
weeks.
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Prince George's County

While the County Health Department now operates only one standing vaccination clinic in
the County, in addition to nine mobile vaccination units, there are a number of vaccination
sites available in Prince George’s County that are not operated by the County. Please
remember that we do not manage nor control appointments or distribution for any sites
besides those operated by our County Health Department.

Prince George’s County Health Department

e Locations: The Sports & Learning Complex and Mobile Vaccination Units.

« Appointments: Individuals who live or work in Prince George’s County should
visit mypgc.us/COVIDVaccine to view clinic hours or schedule an appointment
directly. Individuals who cannot schedule an appointment online on their own should
call 311 and press # for assistance.

+ Residents can also view a calendar of mobile vaccination clinics here.
Additional Non-County Operated Sites

» Please use our County Vaccine Locator to find additional vaccination sites operated
by pharmacies, hospitals, and other healthcare partners.
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The CDC is reporting
FrR 79.7% of adults ages
18 with at least one
vaccination in Prince
L George's and over 70%
as fully vaccinated
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« Over 982,700 vaccines have been provided to County residents. 534,523 County
residents have received at least one dose of a vaccine.

» As of September 16, the CDC has reported 79.7% of adults 18 and older have
received at least one vaccination in the County and over 70% are fully vaccinated.
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* When including all residents ages 12 and older, 79.1% of residents have received at
least one dose of a COVID-19 vaccine, according to the CDC.

» Over 91% of seniors (ages 65 and older) in the County have now received at least
one dose of a COVID-19 vaccine.

Stay Updated

Stay updated with the latest information about the COVID-19 vaccine using the following
tools:

The COVID-19 Data Dashboard: Stay informed of the progress the County is making with
vaccine distribution.

Frequently Asked Questions: Get answers to your questions about COVID-19 vaccines.

Latest Updates: The latest updates will be posted at mypgc.us/COVIDVaccine.

Communications Toolkit: Help us spread the word about COVID-19 vaccines to family
and friends so we can ensure every Prince Georgian is Proud to be Protected.

Wayne K. Curry County Administration Building

1301 McCormick Drive, Suite 4000
Largo, Maryland 20774



